
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

August 23, 2021 

TOPIC: Approval to Purchase Pizza for School Lunch Program 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the submitted bid by Domino’s Pizza for delivery of pizza in the amount of $8.00 per 
pizza for the District’s School Lunch Program starting for the 2021-2022 school year 
through the 2023-24 school year. 

RATIONALE: 

Domino’s was the only bidder and has supplied the District with pizza lunches in the 
past. They are the low responsible bidder. This is a three year contract which the 
District can cancel at any time or renew year to year. 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 

The source of funds for these purchases will be the Food and Nutrition Services Fund. 

RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 

Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

EXHIBITS: 

None 
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